
Love on the air 

February 17, 1983 

Suite 211, 7825 Tuckerman Lane, Potomac, Maryland 20854, (301) 299-7026 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Greetings! 

Thank you for your second reception report of WCTN. 

I responded to your first report, but our letter was 
returned because of a typo in the address. I've enclosed 
that verification letter which I trust will be sufficient. 

I appreciate your interest in WCTN. We would welcome 
reception reports from any other AM DXers in the future. 
The furthest reception report received at WCTN was 
from Germany. 

Wishing you good DXing in 1983! 

Sincerely, 

David F. Reeder 
President/General Manager 

DFR:tt 
encl. 


